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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 10:03 AM
To: 'Forrest Cook'; 'Bill Dugan WellTest, Inc.'
Cc: Ernest Lee
Subject: RE: Four Season's Cleaners Extension Request

Forrest and Bill, 
An extension until March 4th for the report is reasonable in order to incorporate the additional site layout and 
added utility details.  I have updated Geotracker to reflect this; however, as discussed in the February 10th 
directive letter, please forward the preliminary analytical results as they come in (upon receipt).  These 
submittals are overdue.  A simple sketch map of sample locations is also appropriate.  This will help ACEH’s 
review of the data and help determine next steps at the site. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Forrest Cook [mailto:cook.forrest@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2016 4:22 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Four Season's Cleaners Extension Request 
 
Hi Mark, 
 
Bill Dugan of WellTestasked me to email you to request a small extension on the indoor air sampling report for 
the Four Seasons Cleaners site at Doolittle Road in San Leandro. The reason for the request is we were not able 
to get access to one of the units until a couple of days ago. However, we did gain access to that unit on Tuesday 
and it has now been sampled. We will have the results of the sampling by the middle of next week and therefore 
are requesting an extension of the report deadline until March 4th. That will give us enough time to get all of 
our data together and provide a detailed map of the adjoining tenant spaces. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either myself or Bill Dugan directly. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Forrest Cook, PG 


